BURNIE YEOMAN CRICKET CLUB INC.

LES CLARK OVAL, COOEE - P.O. BOX 1001, BURNIE 7320

EST. 1

14th December 1999

Burnie City Council PO Box 973 Burnie TAS 7320

Attention: Mr Peter Brooks

RE: ADVOCATE / SPORTSPOWER CUP FINAL

Dear Peter

On behalf of the Burnie Yeoman Cricket Club and the North Western Tasmanian Cricket Association I would ask that you pass on our thanks to Ricky Airken for his marvellous effort in preparing the ground for last Sunday's Cup Final. His efforts were very much appreciated.

We had a number of Tasmanian Cricket Association delegates at this match and they were very impressed with the condition of the wicket and ground. Because of Ricky's fine work we are know in a position to lobby the Tasmanian Cricket Association for more feature matches.

Once again thank you for your efforts.

Yours faithfully

Shane Walker Manager

MAYOF	3	GM V	MCS
MES	1	APDS	MCMS
NO. 717	57.	PROCESSE	o isliela
REFER TO COUNTER	PEPLY	OFFICE	A NOTE A
ACTION COL	MENTS	V105/5-5-5	6 8 8 9

FILENO: 5T-6193

y 155/10005/05/3